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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

  Odor Control Improvement Project: 

 

The Township of Neptune Sewerage Authority is pleased to announce that it has awarded 

the Odor Control Improvement Project to T.R. Weniger.  The project will consist of 

furnishing, installing, testing and placing into service two (2) Odor Control Systems at the 

Authority’s influent channels located at the wastewater treatment plant.  These units are 

designed to remove hydrogen sulfide and ammonia, which will reduce odors emanating 

from the plant.  The units have been delivered to the site and the contractor has submitted 

permits to Neptune Township for approval.  Once received, work will begin on the 

installation of the units.  The project completion time line is ninety (90) days once the 

permits are received. Project timelines are subject to change based on availability of 

supplies and supply chain issues.  T.R. Weniger has notified the Authority that there is long 

lead times on two main items for the project, the fiberglass ducts for capturing the gases 

and grate covers to contain the gases.  The lead time is approximately 10-12 weeks.  TNSA 

will be working with the contractor to do the best we can to get the units up and running as 

soon as possible.  We will continue to provide project updates through completion. 

 

Digester No. 3 Cover Replacement & Sludge Mixing System Upgrade Project: 

 

The Township of Neptune Sewerage Authority is preparing to begin startup of Digester 

No. 3 at the end of June with a time line of approximately ten to twelve weeks.  After 

reviewing startup alternatives prepared by the consulting engineer, the best method for the 

Authority to achieve a healthy digester is to truck in approximately 157,500 gallons of seed 

sludge from the Ocean County Utilities Authority at five (5) truckloads per day for five (5) 

days.   Trucks from the OCUA will run Monday through Friday between the hours of 7am 

to 5pm.  As part of operating the treatment plant, TNSA will continue to haul out sludge 

during the seed sludge week and a total of approximately thirteen (13) may result during 

the day.  The number of trucks will decrease over the duration of startup.   

 

The Township of Neptune Sewerage Authority sincerely apologies for any 

inconvenience and thanks you for your patience and understanding.  Both projects 

represent a critical investment for the Authority in support of our commitment to protecting 

the environment, while providing our customers professional, safe and efficient wastewater 

treatment on a 24/7 basis. 

 

TNSA will be providing updates on our website at www.tnsa-nj.org under “Public 

Announcement” link.  In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns please feel 

free to contact the Authority. 
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